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18/09/2023  00:49:302023/3330/P SUPPRT Sam Green I support this revised application for planning approval. The additional story added in the plans does not look 

out of place, for example, by excessively exceeding the height of other surrounding buildings. Overall, I think 

the additional unit is a wise addition to the application. London needs more housing!

17/09/2023  17:49:222023/3330/P SUPPRT Strahil Anguelov Empty building are damaging to the local area. This brings badly needed residential accommodation and 

services, so I support this project.
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